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Shout out:

● Thank you all for an awesome

PBIS celebration!

● Thank you to all for putting in

your SWIS data. This data

drives our decision making!

How can you help?

● We are looking for any

donations for our annual

Christmas Shop. Please bring

anything you are willing to

donate to the special

education department. . If you

are willing to help out, we

would love to have you!!!

● We are looking for a couple of

kiddos to join us in a video

production for the PBIS team.

Please let us know if you have

any aspiring actors in mind:)

Also, if we  have any teachers

or parents that might be

willing that would be amazing!!

Our Focus:

● PBIS video .

● Following classroom

expectations. Please

remember to make sure you

are reviewing your

expectations regularly.

FYI:

● We meet the first Wednesday

of every month if you have

thoughts or ideas to share!

● Please reach out if you need

assistance with your SWIS

sign in.

● Feel free to  reach out with

any questions for your SEL

and PBIS lessons.

● A Board Certified Behavioral

Analysis (BCBA) has been

hired to help with consultation

for both the school, daycare

and youth programs. If you

have any kiddos you think

might benefit from this

support, let us know!

Resources you might find helpful!!!

Excellent books about following rules, making friends, and being

kind !

( some have links to read aloud:)



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DNWjB0tasHc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9S5Ishxz_g8
https://www.google.com/search?safe=active&q=That+Rule+Doesn%27t+Apply+to+Me!&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAOOQUeLVT9c3NEw3yE62SC9LN5JJzsjMSSlKzVMvVkjKz88uVkhMyi8tUSgqzUktjhLEEDrFyAMywCip0jyjPK_qFCOXfq6-gVmaWaVRBlQuKyfdxDLHzPQUI8SurLQSA5Ny4zQYH2Y3jJ9kZpBiamQZD-eXFxQVFhkZwdWnG5cYxZvmwvhphkWVRRmFFnCn5Cabl6Xk_WKUccbjlwYWxkWsciEZiSUKQUC-gkt-anGeeomCY0FBTqVCSb6Cb6riLTZJBtOPrUy6Lg1XZ8ZwOpvff7hiNfO6q2ta_UUAwEk8aTsBAAA&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjVic7Y1KP7AhUTmokEHWPcB8wQs9oBKAF6BAgjEAM

